THE PRESIDENT
OF THE

GENERAL ASSEMBLY

6 February 2007

Excellency,

I wish to refer to my letter of 22 December 2006, in which I informed -
you that Ambassador Iftekhar Chowdury of Bangladesh would replace
Ambassador Munir Akram of Pakistan as Co-Chair of the consultation
process on Mandate Review.

Since Ambassador Chowdury had to leave New York to assume his -
new responsibilities in Bangladesh, I have requested Ambassador Claudia
Blum of Colombia to serve as Co-Chair for the consultation process on
Mandate Review.

I would like to express my appreciation to Ambassador Blum for
accepting this task and wish her every success in this important work. I trust
that you will render her and Ambassador David Cooney of Ireland the
necessary support in discharging their functions.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest
consideration.
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